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   August 31, 2022 

 

Dear Resident,   

   

Water Outage 

H&H Construction is approximately about one week behind their original 

schedule.  The storm sewer and road base installation was originally to be 

completed by the end of August. 

 

The new watermain installation is one hundred percent completed and 

commissioned. Further water shutdowns are not expected. 

 

The storm sewer installation has been completed on Cameron Street 

from Beachburg Road and Malcolm Street with two catchbasin leads are 

remaining.  The storm sewer work will continue from Malcolm Street to Earl 

Street. 

 

Beachburg Public School 

H&H Construction, Jp2g and Township staff have been working with the 

Renfrew County District School Board to limit the distribution of the 

Beachburg Public School operations.  

 

Discussions regarding the school operation for bus and student drop off/ 

pickup have been top priority at each of the construction project weekly 

meetings.  A pedestrian/ traffic control plan has been created and signage will 

be installed to guide parents, students, bus drivers and residents.  

 

Additionally, a temporary granular sidewalk will be installed this week along 

with steel fencing to separate pedestrian and vehicle traffic. 

 

Cameron Street Condition 

Jp2g and Township staff have been working with contractor to improve the 

temporary roadway last week.  H&H construction did place new granular 

material but with all the rain that Beachburg has received, the road has not 

improved. 

 

Today, Jp2g and Township staff have directed H&H construction to improve 

road immediately as the road condition is not acceptable.    

 

H&H construction has committed starting first thing tomorrow morning as 

torrential rainfall was received this afternoon.   They will be capping the 

temporary roadway and installing a temporary sidewalk with new granular 

material on Cameron Street. 
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Questions and Concern 

H&H Construction, Council and Township staff would like to thank for your 

patience with the construction project. If you have any concerns related to 

the project, please let us know by contacting the project manager noted 

below. 

 

Please encourage your neighbours to signup for the project notices 

at www.whitewaterregion.ca/projects/beachburg.   

 

Lane Cleroux 

Manager of Public Works 

Phone: (613) 646-2282 ext. 128 

E-mail: lcleroux@whitewaterregion.ca  

http://www.whitewaterregion.ca/projects/beachburg
mailto:lcleroux@whitewaterregion.ca

